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Skarda, Therese (CI-StPaul) 
Monday, August 05, 2019 2:54 PM 
Jeffrey O'Brien 
Johnny Baby's Suspension 

Hi Jeff- 

Just back from vacation and wanted to touch base with you. I know you had discussed an appeal of the decision and 
guess you have been doing some research. I want to flag a couple of issues ­ 

The first being that the window for Mr. Price to actually select the 10 day period is rapidly closing because the 
suspension period needs to start before August 20", 

The second being that a stay of the suspension is not automatic if appealed. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call - Thanks - Therese 

Therese Skarda 
Assistant City Attorney 
Office of the City Attorney 
400 City Hall, 15 West Kellogg Blvd. 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651 266-8755 
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